
From:  Julie Carter <carterjulie@me.com>

Sent time:  06/01/2020 08:05:54 AM

To:  mindy.nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  case no. ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

Supporting the advancement of this project is irresponsible in every way. Ignoring the safety and 
future of Hollywood and all the people in the community, surrounding communities and visitors is 
to prioritize greed.

Sincerely,
Julie Carter, area residentFrom 1668350848662148572@xxx Tue Jun 02 02:02:35 +0000 2020


